
Submitter: Tim Baker 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: SB1503 

I oppose. There are currently enough gun laws on the books that if enforced would 

prevent any gun violence. This task force needs equal representation from gun 

owners and firearm sportsmen. Funding mental health would go a long ways to 

prevent suicide.  

You seem to be hung up on guns causing a majority of Oregon deaths. You might 

want to look at the number of deaths attributed to illegal drug use and concentrate 

your efforts there if you want quick results.  


